
Meet the
Teacher Mr. Daniel Garsden

This year, I’m looking
forward to...

Hello, everyone! My name is Mr. Daniel Garsden and I am so excited to be your child's

teacher this year. Let me tell you a little bit about myself. I love spending time outdoors,

whether it's getting my paddleboard out and onto the water, or dusting off my tent and

camping in the desert! I was born in Blackburn, England and therefore I am a huge

Blackburn Rovers fan - very unfortunate for me! I also really enjoy travelling, visiting

new places and exploring the world, and can’t wait to see all of your home countries!

About me

I’m really looking forward to our Theme

Days where we dress up! I love seeing

the effort and creativity from

everyone, and the smiles and freedom

it provides. I’m also looking forward to

(not wishing the year away!) seeing

the class grow and develop

academically, physically and

personally on our journey together.

fun facts about me:
1. I have been in Qatar since 2022,

the World Cup year.

2. I have a sister, who is also a

teacher.

3.  I have taught in every single Year

Group, from EYFS up to Year 6!

4.  I have a few body party tricks - I

can touch my nose with my tongue

and twitch my eyes!

5.  I love old ‘classic’ cars and I own

two that are even older than me!

on my bookshelf
Here are some of my favourite books:

Working in partnership
I’ll always be on the door, for morning
drop-off and afternoon pick-up for any
comments, conversation or questions!
Alternatively, contact me on Class Dojo/
email: daniel.garsden@unitedschool.qa


